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High performance commercial vinyl flooring from 
Polyflor was recently installed at Llwyncrwn Primary 
School in Beddau, Wales to create a brand new junior 
block at the school building.

Cardiff based flooring contractors CS Flooring 
Solutions fitted around 600m2 of Polyflor vinyl 
flooring throughout the new school building as part of 
Rhondda Cynon Taf Council’s £4 million refurbishment 
project. Led by main contractors Morgan Sindall, the 
new extension is a sustainable 7 classroom building 
attached to the recently built infant school. 

Wood effect vinyl flooring from Polyflor’s Forest fx 
PUR range in the Classic Oak design was installed in 
the school hall and meeting rooms, whilst high design 
Polysafe Verona PUR safety flooring in the light 
blue Skyline shade was selected for the classrooms, 
cloakroom, kitchen, and toilets.

Ross Williams, Project Manager at Morgan Sindall 
commented, “With the installation of Polyflor’s vinyl 
flooring, we’ve successfully created a sustainable, 
practical, safe and modern learning environment for 
the pupils and staff at Llwyncrwn Primary School to 
enjoy. We’re delighted with the finished look of the 
flooring in these areas and are confident that it will 
continue to perform for years to come.” 
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